
ccNSO GRC Virtual World Cafe Session
Improving the voting process

The ccNSO Guidelines Review Committee (GRC) invites you to

the virtual World Café on Tuesday, 8 October 2024, at 13:00

UTC. The session, “Sustaining Legitimacy: How Would You

Increase Participation in ccNSO Decision-Making?” follows the

in-person discussion at ICANN80. Pre-registration is required.

WHEN | Tuesday, 8 October 2024 (13:00-15:00 UTC)

HOW TO JOIN | Register in advance for this meeting.

https://icann.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUrfu2ppzkuH9NHQv_MKO1JlZnWRPHv-yr1

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with information on how to

join the meeting.

This World Café is more than just a conversation—it’s an

opportunity to shape the future of ccNSO decision-making. We

value your perspective and invite you to explore innovative

ways with us to enhance participation and ensure every voice is

heard.

Your contributions can potentially make a real impact, and

we’re eager to hear your ideas. Let’s come together for a lively,

productive discussion that can drive meaningful change.

"If you don’t vote, you lose the right to complain." ~ George Carlin

https://icann.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUrfu2ppzkuH9NHQv_MKO1JlZnWRPHv-yr1



